
Ref: HDY
4th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

This morning we had an NCS assembly for Year 11 students.

NCS has been delivering programmes to Young People in England since its pilot programme back in 2009. With the
support of the Department for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport (DCMS) it has since taken over half a million young
people on the programme.

Please read the attached letter from NCS which explains about the programme and has a website link. In the
assembly, students will have the opportunity to fill out a two minute form with their contact details along with their
parents / carers contact details to receive a call or email about the programme, and if they wish and you consent,
sign up for this summer’s programme.

Kind Regards,
Hayley Dymond
Campus Careers Advisor


